Psychology Club Minutes

September 28, 2010

The Mock GRE was this past Friday, September 24" hope it was beneficial
for everyone. Start studying now and good luck on your test.

Dr. Hinkle stopped by to discuss school psychology.
Tuesday, October 5™ will be a fun day so stop by and we will see what

happens.

We are still accepting t-shirt ideas so if you have any goods one or not so
good ones feel free to share we will be voting soon, so get your ideas in as
soon as you can.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.
Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!



